
NOTICE 

 

There will be a Special Town Board Meeting to be held on Friday, 

January 28, 2011 at 9:00 a.m. at the Highland Town Hall.  Topics of 

discussion and possible action are the Barnes Ambulance Agreement, 

access road to the Potawatomi area, and the extended warranty on the 

dump truck. 

 

 

Nora Anne Moss 

Town Clerk 

January 26, 2011 

 


